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Autumn Objects 

When we return after the half-term holiday we 
shall be looking at some of the changes of the    

season. During the holiday if you go for a walk or 
visit the park or Burbage Common you could     
collect some Autumnal bits (fallen leaves from 
trees, acorns, conkers etc.) to bring in to school 
which we 

can explore 
in the    

classroom. 

Thanks. 
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For your homework I would like you to make 
sure that you have read your reading book to 

a grown up at home. 

I would also like you to make an Autumnal  
picture. You can create 
this using whatever you 

want, such as paint, pens, 
crayons, or leaves and 

twigs. 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 23rd October - School Reopens 

 Tuesday 24th October - Individual Photos 

 Friday 27th October - Whole School Harvest 
Assembly 2pm 

 Friday 3rd November - Cake Sale 

 Monday 13th - Thursday 16th November - 
Mini Bikers working with us 

Star of Star of Star of 
the Weekthe Weekthe Week   

 

for super work in RE 
this week. 

   Well Done! 

Reading 

As we are off school next week we have sent home 2 
reading books for the children so that they don’t get fed 
up of reading the same book over 2 weeks. I am really 
impressed with how well the children are doing with 

reading at home - it has been a fantastic start to their 
reading journey. Thank you for all of your support with 

this at home. 

 

Phonics 

Please keep practicing the phonics    
videos over the holiday. It is really   

important that the children practice the 
sounds regularly as this will. I will 
share the links on our Dojo page. 



Story Time 
With Jesus 

13th October 2023 

In this week’s Story Time With Jesus we hear a story that 
Jesus told to His followers about 2 men who build houses. 
This is the story version of ‘The Wise Man & The Foolish 
Man’ song that we have been singing in class. You can 

watch the video by following this link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I6S3cRVLMFQ 

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus 

and the children. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


